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Feb 3, 4
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Church’s Ministry

“The Catholic Church’s pro-life efforts are, among other things, all about love and mercy.  Our goal is to surround those experiencing an untimely or difficult pregnancy with a community of love and support to help them choose life.”  Archbishop Joseph Naumann, Chairman of USCCB Committee on Pro-Life Activities.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546


[image: image2]Feb 10, 11      Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Planned Parenthood Funding
During fiscal year 2016-17, Planned Parenthood reported an income of $1.46 billion dollars—nearly $533 million from private contributions and nearly $544 million in taxpayer funding.  Planned Parenthood performed 321,384 abortions in 2016, making it the largest provider of abortion in the United States.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546. Planned Parenthood 2016-17 annual report p.34, and 31.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Pregnancy Help Centers
Pregnancy Help Centers receive NO direct federal funding.  At least 90 percent of funding for local pro-life pregnancy centers comes via donations from local communities.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Pregnancy Help Centers
According to Heartbeat’s Worldwide Directory of Pregnancy Help, there are 2752 pregnancy help locations throughout the US, while the Guttmacher Institute, originally founded as Planned Parenthood’s research arm-- reports 1,793 abortion clinics in the US.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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